
From: s tornow  
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 9:57 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref: 2024/2757/T Intended Works to Trees in a 
Conservation Area 
 
Dear Planning Department/Supporting Communities Directorate  
 
I live in 42 Frognal (first floor flat) immediately next door to the property in 
question (Flat 1b 40 Frognal) and I am writing to object to the proposed works 
in the garden of 40 Frognal as follows: 
 
T1 Cherry Tree:  I understand that this could do with some reduction but 3m 
would be far too much 
T2  Robinia:  this is a magnificent tree and I cannot see any reason to get rid of 
it particularly in a conservation area where wildlife is supposed to be protected 
T3 Sycamore: again 3m is too much 
T4 Yew: again 3m is too much 
 
As far as I know 40 Frognal  consists of tenanted flats so who applied for this 
work to be done - the tenants in Flat 1b or the landlord/owner? 
 
Yours sincerely 
Sally Tornowj 
 
 


